
Dear Parents and Guardians,

State Assessments:

This month, students will be participating in state assessments — an important opportunity for

them to demonstrate their growth and learning.

We encourage every student to do their best on these assessments. Putting forth strong effort not

only re�ects their individual progress but also bene�ts our entire school community. Assessment

results help us celebrate areas of strength, identify areas where we can improve, and ensure that

we are meeting the needs of all students. These results also impact school funding, resources,

and programs that directly support student success.

Please help us remind your child that while one test does not de�ne them, their effort matters and

has a real impact. A good night's sleep, a healthy breakfast, and a positive mindset go a long way

toward helping students show what they know.

Upcoming Event: 5th Grade Orientation Night

We are excited to welcome our incoming 6th graders! On May 21, from 5:00–6:00 PM, we will be

hosting a 5th Grade Orientation Night. This event is intended for families of current 5th graders

who will be joining us next year.

If you know a family with an incoming 6th grader, please help us spread the word! We look forward

to meeting our newest Raiders and helping them feel prepared and excited for middle school.

Warm regards,

Lori Dilbeck



Principal, Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School

May 2: Dental Sealant and Screenings

May 5: Professional Development - No School

May 6: MS Track and Field Pictures

May 6–May 9: Students in grades 6-8 will take the State Math Test.

May 9: Spring Dance - All Grades 6-8

May 12–15 & May 19–21: Students in grades 6-8 will take the State English Language Arts Test.

May 16: Day of Service

All Students who participate will receive 7 hours of Community Service. Field Trip permission

forms will be sent home with students on Friday, May 2nd.

May 21: 5th Grade Orientation Night (5:00-6:00)

May 22: OMSI Science Festival. More information to come.

May 26: Memorial Day - No School

May 27:

MS Art Show 5:30 - 6:30 p.m.

MS Band/Choir Concert 6:30 p.m.

May 29: Senior Parade

May 29: 8th Grade Field Trip to OSU

Important Dates to Come...

June 2: 6th Grade Field Trip to Biz Town

June 4: Attendance Field Trip to Bowling

June 6: 7th Grade Field Trip to Hat�eld Maine Science

June 11: 8th Grade Field Trip to Bullwinkles

June 13 - Last day of school - early release

Due to decreases in timber revenue, the Neah-Kah-Nie School District estimates a budget shortfall

of up to $2.7 million for the 2025-2026 school year, leaving the District unable to maintain current

services and programs. A $2.7 million budget reduction is equivalent to eliminating 20.5 teacher,

staff, and administrator positions.

You can �nd more information about this Levy on our District website.

https://nknsd.org/levy/


Learn More

As we approach the end of the school year, we are asking for a

dedicated focus on attendance.

We understand that students miss school due to illness,

appointments or personal reasons, but we want to partner with you

to make sure your student is as successful as possible. Students with strong attendance are more

likely to succeed in school and in future employment. All absences impact student performance,

and they miss out on valuable instructional time.

If you need to contact us for attendance purposes, please email us at msattendance@nknsd.org

and include the following:

Students First and Last name

Reason for the absence

Date or time they will return

https://nknsd.org/levy/
mailto:msattendance@nknsd.org


***New item for this dance: Hawaiian Shave Ice***

Students must be in attendance at school for the full day in order to attend.



Sports Pictures

All of our athletic pictures are taken by Northwest Sports

Photography. We are no longer handing out paper order forms.

Instead, click the button below and use the code: R2425-01 when

ordering prints.

Order Athletic Pictures

http://www.4nsp.com/


Dental Sealant and Screenings

On Friday, May 2nd, Tillamook County Community Health Centers will be offering free dental

sealants and screenings for students from 10:06-10:55 a.m.

Please �ll out and return the permission slip below in order for your child to participate.

Info Permission Slip



Tobacco Prevention Parent Surveys

Tillamook County schools are partnering with Rede Group and

Tillamook County Health & Human Services to better understand

how tobacco and vaping prevention is working in our schools.

As a parent or caregiver, your input is important. This short,

anonymous survey will help us assess how school tobacco

policies are understood, enforced, and supported, as well as how

they impact students’ health and well-being.

Your voice will help shape healthier school environments. Thank you in advance for taking the

quick survey.

English Version

Spanish Version

Schedule Changes

🚨If your student needs to ride a different bus, be picked up, or

have any other transportation changes, please let the o�ce know

no later than 3:15 p.m. We cannot guarantee enough time to inform

students if we are noti�ed past this time. 🚨

No Glass Containers or Bottles

This is a friendly reminder than glass containers or bottles are not

allowed at school, as they can easily break. Thank you for your

understanding and cooperation.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/tillamookcaregiversurvey
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8TQTQRP


Cell Phones At School

We understand it's important that you have a way to reach your

child, but just a reminder about cell phone usage at school.

Students should not carry their phones or have them during

class. They need to be turned off and kept in their locker during

the school day (including breakfast and lunch).

If a student needs to make a call, they are allowed to use the

phone during morning break and lunch (and of course for an

emergency situation).

Students may use their phone and/or watch on the bus (to and

from school), but upon arriving to school, phones and watches

must be turned off.

The library has reorganized our �ction section this month!

Students can now �nd books organized by genre and then by

author's last name.

We hope this will help students �nd books they may like more

easily. It was a massive effort to get every book labeled and moved

into a new location - and we hope students will love it!









Manage Mealtime Account

Breakfast and lunch are free for all students. Seconds do cost money. Manage your students mealtime

account here.

Marie Giani/Emily Massey
Head Secretary/Assistant Secretary

https://www.mymealtime.com/

